
Newsletter       Friday 23rd February 2024      

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have returned from half term full of 
beans and excited to be back which is lovely to 
see! 
 
Staff have also been busy over half term, with our 
wonderful volunteers Ivan, Ron and Roger, 
clearing and removing the damaged metal shed 
and filling skips. Classrooms are also looking 
refreshed with new Reading Corners across the 
school and new classroom furniture in Years R to 
2. New furniture for Years 3 to 6 next. The 
children are loving their new Reading Corners 
particularly all the new books that have been 
bought to fill them, more to come! The children 
had a fantastic reading week before half term and 
created a wonderful display about Dr Seuss 
stories.  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Our Year 4 children had an amazing visit to 
Minstead this week. They behaved beautifully 
and fully engaged with all the activities on offer. 
We are very proud of them. We are also very 
grateful to all our staff and one of our governing 
body for making this experience possible for the 
children by giving up their own time to 
attend.Photos will be posted on Year 4 Google 
Classroom next week. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Kind regards,  
 

Sara Allen and Fiona Tickle 
Headteacher (Interim) and Deputy Head 
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Junior Road Safety Officers-  
Congratulations to our new JRSO’s     
Cassie, Poppie, Yanko and Ife. 
They completed their training this 
week and are now getting going 
with their first project. 
 

 

Spring Dates for your Diary… 
 
Wedesday 28th February 2024 
Class Photos and World Science Day 
 
Thursday 7th March 2024 
World Book Day- Come dressed as your favourite 
book character where there is a link to chocolate! 
More details have been emailed and your child 
should have received their book token today. 
 
Wednesday 13th March 2024 
E safety Day with parent workshops- bring your 
devices for setting up parent controls!  More 
information to follow. 
 
Friday 15th March 2024 
Red Nose Day- We will be celebrating Red Nose 
Day. Children will be invited to wear something 
red, Red Nose Day clothing or just their own 
clothes for a donation.  
 
Monday 18th March 2024 – CHANGE of DATE 
Easter Service at St Mary’s Church 1.30pm 
 
Tuesday 19th March 2024 
Parents Evening 
 
Wednesday 20th March 2024 
Parents Evening 
 
Friday 22nd March 2024 
Listen 2 Me concert Year 3 and 5 in the morning. 
 
Thursday 28th March 2024 
INSET day  
 

Friday 29th March- Friday 12th April 2024 
Easter Holidays 
 
Wraparound Care 
Book your space with Youth Options at The Scott 
Centre. Youth Options collect children from school 
and take them, with an escort, to The Scott Centre 
at Mead Hedges, SP10 2LB. If you would like to 
book a place please contact Paige Richards at 
scottcentre@youthoptions.org.uk or 01264 
332188. 
 
Breakfast Club continues on site. Please book and 
pay via Scopay. 
  

 
 
 
We are learning about forgiveness in worship this 
half term.  
 

 
 
 


